
<deputyclerk@ashwell.gov.uk> wrote: 

Dear xxxxxx, 

I have asked the Forresters Allotments what sort of Stand Pipe they have had installed. They tell 
me that they find it to be reliable over the few years it’s been installed. 

Could you please quote for the installation of one Stand Pipe at the Small Gains allotments? I 
have put a link to the specific Stand Pipe recommended below.  

I am on annual leave next week. If you have any questions, please either contact the Clerk, Sally 
Roberts, who I’ve CC’d into this email. Or alternatively, one of the other allotment holders, Meril 
Deal, who I’ve also CC’d into this email, has also kindly offered her support in matters relating 
to the allotments. 

Stand Pipe recommended by Foresters Allotments: 

EDC2012 - Tower Standpipe with 1/2” Brass Bib Tap « Products - Edwards Standpipes® 

Much appreciated, 

Nicky Forrester (Deputy Clerk) 

  

  

  

 

mailto:deputyclerk@ashwell.gov.uk
https://www.standpipes.com/edc2012-tower-standpipe

